
13th Sep, 2018 

Fujitsu Optical Components Limited 

 

 

Effects from the 2018 Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthquake 

 

We would like to inform the effects from the earthquake disaster in Hokkaido 

happened on 6th September, 2018 as follows; 

 

1. Damage 

No damage of our facility and our staff 

 

2. Production 

There is no damage in our supply chain including our partner.  Any effect shall not 

be expected in our product delivery.  

 

 


